
 

With love and thanks, 

Dear Praying Friends,              December/January, 2021 

 

“Permission to gather” 

 We are excited to tell you that the Cambodian government has officially allowed religious 

gatherings to resume after more than 10 months! God has answered your prayers! Cases of Covid-

19 have fallen off dramatically in the past two months leading to the reopening of the country. Though 

these closures did not affect us as heavily as other ministries in Cambodia, the restrictions greatly 

affected people’s openness in speaking with us. The day the government lifted restrictions, there was a 

noticeable change in people’s attitudes. We are now able to go door-to-door and give the Gospel to 

people throughout the city and conduct Bible studies in our home. Randy is teaching two different 

groups of young teenagers on Sundays and goes out evangelizing throughout the week using the story 

of the Prodigal Son as a witnessing tool. Please pray that these Gospel conversations would 

turn into salvation Bible studies.  

 

 Thank you for praying for our new tract distribution! Hundreds of people have received these 

new tracts, and dozens of people have viewed the accompanying video. In the coming weeks leading up 

to Christmas, we will be distributing Christmas goodies and Christmas tracts in our neighborhood, 

Naomi will be baking Christmas cookies for our Bible club children to decorate, and many will hear 

about the true meaning of Christmas for the first time. Please pray for lasting fruit from these 

efforts.  

  

 Thank you for supporting our ministry this past year! In spite of the great difficulties, you have 

encouraged us, prayed for us, and stood by us. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

With love and gratitude,  


